On April 17th the following question was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item PM3 - Project Modifications, Retainage & Final for J.C. Mitchell:

Question:  Will the $$$ be placed in the Capital Cont.?

Response:  This project was funded in the 2004 COPS issue, therefore, the savings the District realized as a result of the project being completed under budget will go into Restricted Reserve which is a part of Capital Contingency.
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